Sent: 17 October 2014 23:19
To: Carr, Seonaid

Cc: Planning

Subject: 2014/5527/p

Dear Sirs

I live at 48 Rosemont Road, NW3 6NE.

Im very concerned about the above referenced planning application which I think will be of huge
disruption to the local community.

Further the designs really are not going to add anything to the locale whatsoever.
I do hope this application is not granted.

Stephen Budd



